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January 18, 2021 

APG Neuros 
Mr. Omar Hammoud  
1270 Boulevard Michèle-Bohec 
Blainville, QC  
J7C 5S4 

Sent Via Email:  OHammoud@apg-neuros.com 

Attention:  Mr. Omar Hammoud, CEO and President of APG Neuros 
Subject: APG Neuros - High Speed Turbo Blower 

Product Review Committee Decision Letter - A.03 0003.45  

This letter is to advise APG Neuros that the Water and Wastewater Product Review Committee (PRC) 

has accepted the High Speed Turbo Blower. This product is approved for general use and will placed on 

the Approved Product and Equipment List (APEL) of the Water and Wastewater Product Design Manual.  

We look forward to working with APG Neuros on Water and Wastewater projects. Please let me 

know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Tony Cimino, C.E.T., CMM 
Associate Director, Engineering Water & Wastewater Services 
Product Review Committee Chair 
tony.cimino@niagararegion.ca  
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